
2017-18 WELCOME 

OFFICE OF SCHOOL TURNAROUND 
	

 

August 24, 2017 

Dear Priority School Member, 

As a member of a Priority School, you are eligible to receive a $2,000 Commitment Reward to support classroom 
instruction and professional growth. Thanks to your school’s feedback, we have simplified and improved the 
purchasing process to make things even easier this year. 

Enclosed you will find your 2017-18 Commitment Reward Packet which contains the following: 

• What’s New for 2018. See this for important announcements and deadlines for using your  
2017-18 Commitment Reward. 

• Allowable Expenses. This outlines the different ways you can use your 2017-18 Commitment Reward. 

• FAQs. This handy tool answers common questions about using your 2017-18 Commitment Reward. 

• Order Form, Professional Development-Travel Form, Tuition Reimbursement Instructions. These are 
the forms you will need in order to use your 2017-18 Commitment Reward. 

Thank you for your commitment to your school and best wishes for a rewarding 2017-18 school year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Harold Shaw, Ed.D. 
Manager of School Turnaround 
 
 

Red Clay Consolidated School District 
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